
NOTICE
There will be an Emergency Meeting of the Montevallo

City Council at 5:30 p.m. on Tuesday, March 17, 2020 at

City Hall to discuss the city’s response to the COVID-19

Pandemic. While our meetings are always open to the

public, during this crisis we hope you will act responsibly

and stay home if you have been diagnosed with COVID-

19, have family members who has been diagnosed, are

showing symptoms of COVID-19, or meet other

reasonable criteria. In an effort to keep everyone safe

and informed, we will live stream the meeting on the

city’s Facebook page and other outlets.
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